
Your response 
Question Your response 
Question 1:  Do you agree with 
Ofcom’s proposal to vary the licences 
as requested? 
If not, please explain why you think it 
would not be appropriate to vary the 
licences. 

Yes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Q2 - Do you have any other comments 
on the assessment or the factors 
considered as part of the assessment? 

A consideration of typical distances 
required to remain within SAR limits for 
multiple operators in multiple bands on 
typical towers should be considered. It 
seems that the EIRP is unlimited and the 
only restriction is of total radiated power 
(TRP). I suspect that defence of 
unrestricted EIRP  in the safety lobby 
should not be allowed. It also makes the 
tower safety owner have a difficult 
problem collecting all of the inputs from 
all of the operators. 

Q3 - Do you have any comments on 
the technical changes? 
 

UKWISPA agrees with the main technical 
changes. In particular the 35dBm/5MHz 
EIRP for Fixed or installed terminal 
stations. 

 




